
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Shareholder 
 
 

The Investore Property Limited Interim Report for the six months ended 30 September 2016 is available on the 
Investore website.  You can access the report by clicking here.   
 
Regards 
 
Investore Property Limited 

 

You are receiving this email because you have signed up for electronic securityholder communications. You can unsubscribe to email notifications at any time by 
logging into Investor Centre www.investorcentre.com/nz. Select ‘My profile’ and click on the ‘update’ button on the communication preferences tile. 
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